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 Big Timber Rifle & Pistol Club 

Dec 2024 

https://www.btrpc.com 

 We didn’t have a meeting in November due to 
hunting season.  Our meeting in December will 
include the drawing for the 22 rifle.  We have 
two other 22 rifles in the safe that we would like 
to sell or raffle.  Will discuss it at the meeting. 

We had a very successful Turkey Shoot.  We 
want to thank Jacob from Newport Pawn Shop 
again for donating the hams and turkeys. We 
really appreciate his contribution, thank him 
again when you see him.  We will be recapping 
the event and having a discussion about having 
a Bacon Shoot in the spring. 
Merry Christmas and a Happy Holidays to 
all.  Looking  forward to the New Year. — Jim 
Patrick 

· Dec 5 — Lincoln County Sheriffs Office 8:00 am—
5:00 pm.  
50 yard Range Closed  

· Dec 7 — Range Orientation 1:00 pm—3:00 pm  
At the Range Classroom  
Contact: Jennifer Patrick, (541) 819-2764  

· Dec 7 — Work Party 9:00 am—1:00 pm  
all ranges closed  

· Dec 12 — Lincoln County Sheriffs Office 8:00 am—
5:00 pm.  
50 yard Range Closed  

· Dec 16 — Membership Meeting 6:00 pm—7:00 pm  
Timbers Restaurant & Lounge 

 

President’s Message 

Event Calendar 

· President: Jim Patrick  
(541) 270-2767  
jbpatrick@newportnet.com 

· Vice President: Mark Mills  
(541) 410-0530  
manager.btrpc@gmail.com  

· Secretary: Jennifer Patrick  
secretary.btrpc@gmail.com  

· Treasurer/Membership: Joe Oberding  
(702) 813-1559  
treasurer.btrpc@gmail.com  

· Member at Large: Bill Henderson  
(541) 609-1021  

· Range Manager: Mark Mills  
(541) 410-0530  
manager.btrpc@gmail.com  

· Bookkeeper, Range Orientation  
Instructor: Lurlyn Patrick  
(541) 270-0785 
bookkeeper.btrpc@gmail.com  

· Range Orientation Instructor Larry Osborne  
(775) 219-9991  
baagman@msn.com  

· Newsletter: Ellie Schmidt  
newsletter.btrpc@gmail.com  

2024/2025 BTRPC Officers 

There is a Christmas Raffle this year and a Vin-
tage J.C. Higgins Rifle Model 103.16 .22 LR is 
being raffled thanks to Walter Perill. Tickets are 
$1 each or 6 for $5. The drawing will be done 
December 16, 2024 Membership Meeting, you 
are not required to be present to win. Only 500 
tickets available at Wesley’s Trading Post or 
from Board Members at special events, and you 
must be at least 18 years of age. For more infor-
mation contact Jim Patrick at (541) 270-2767  

Gun Giveaway 


